
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION  NOTICE 

 
TO:  Pamela O’Neil Purchasing Agent 

 

FROM: Scott Duncan, Deputy Commissioner 

 

DATE: May 22, 2025 

 

RE:  Purchase of a Paver Recommendation 

  RFB#2025-063 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Public Works would like to recommend the purchase of one (1) Leeboy 8608 Paver from 

Stephenson Equipment, Inc. for $275,343.00. 

 

The Albany County Purchasing Agent received three (3) bids for the Paver.  Stephenson 

Equipment, Inc. is the lowest bidder.  

 

This paver will replace the current paver DPW received from the Town of Bethlehem in 2004, 

which is scheduled to go to auction. A new paver will enhance Public Work’s ability to lay asphalt 

on roads, highways, parking lots, and other surfaces such as the Rail Trail that require a smooth, 

durable surface.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office. 

 

 

LISA  M. RAMUN DO, 
CO M M ISSIO N ER  

 

 

 

 

 

DAN IEL P. MCCOY 
C O U N TY EXEC U TIVE 

 

 

COUN TY OF ALBAN Y 
DEPARTMEN T OF PUBLIC WORKS 

449 N EW SALEM ROAD  
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(518) 765-2055  - FAX  (518)  447-7047 
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